
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF HEARINGS 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Town of Milford will conduct Public 

Hearings on the following petitions on October 12, 2017 in Room 3 at the Town Hall, 52 Main Street, Milford, 

MA at the times indicated: 

 

1. At 7:00 P.M. General Business. 

 

2. At 7:05 P.M. On the application of Benjamin Campbell of 3 McGill Lane, Milford, MA for a Special 

Permit pursuant to Section 2.3 of the Zoning By-Law in relation to a 140,945 sq. ft., more or less, parcel 

of land located on the northerly side of McGill Lane in Milford and known and numbered as 3 McGill 

Lane. The Special Permit seeks authorization for establishment of a Supplemental Apartment within the 

existing structure and an extension to be constructed thereon.  

 

3. At 7:10 P.M. On the application of Manoog & Sharon Manoogian and Melanie Figueroa of 71 Silver 

Hill Rd., Milford, MA for a Special Permit relief in relation to a 45,954 sq. ft., more or less, parcel of 

land located at the northerly intersection of Silver Hill Rd. and Whitewood Rd. and known and 

numbered as 71 Silver Hill Rd. The Special Permit relief is sought to establish a Supplemental 

Apartment within the existing structure at 71 Silver Hill Rd.  

 

Copies of the above petitions and diagrams of the proposals to which they relate are on file with the Town 

Clerk, Town Hall, 52 Main Street, Milford, MA and are available for public inspection.  Persons interested in 

said petitions are invited to review same and express their views thereon at the above-scheduled hearing. 
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